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Mr. I. W. Bonbright
Manager of Industrial Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
245 Market Street, Room 444
San Francisco, CA 94106

In accordance with the discussions between Darrel Mitchell and Manny
Mederos of my staff and Marsha Sadella, Davidr-Bergman, and yourself"-on
October 26, 1983, it is Union's understanding the Company and Union agree
that employees returning to the active payroll from LTO on other than a
permanent basis shall be paid at the current rate of their last permanent
classification or the rate for the classification assigned, whichever is
higher, notwithstanding the provisions of 112.10(c) and 7.1 O(b) of the
Physical and Clerical Agreements, respectively.

Accordingly", appropriate wage adjustments are to be made for the
individuals involved in the Letter Agreements listed above.

Very truly yours,
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